
Dear UTC Commission: 
  
My name is Sara Foster. 
  
I want to express my support of the granting of the application to Aqua Express for the Kingston 
Foot Ferry.  I have lived in the Kingston area for 11 years and have commuted to Seattle for all 
but two of those years.  I have just applied for a job in Seattle, and if I get it I will not initially be 
able to take the Aqua Express round trip, perhaps not at all, because it is a half-day job.  
Nevertheless, I support the ferry and hope that eventually there are enough runs that returning 
mid-day to Kingston via this ferry would be possible. 
  
I would also like to add that I have two brothers.  One lives in Salem, Oregon and commutes daily 
to Portland via carpool.  My other brother lives in Tokyo.  My commute to downtown Seattle 
averages 1.5-2 hours each way and is longer than either of my brothers'. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Sara Foster 


